

Newsletter 2 December 2016 Issue 6

News and events from Alexandra Primary



MATHS AT ALEXANDRA PRIMARY



Across the school, we are continuing to use Mathletics to practise our basic skills and explore new learning. We are celebrating this in assemblies, where children can earn bronze, silver and gold certificates. All

children have a log in to access Mathletics at home.

BOOKS! BOOKS! BOOKS!

As part of our continuing development of the reading curriculum at school, we were delighted to take delivery of a large number of new books this week. Ms Dulay and Mr Combe have opened up the Reading Room at lunchtime to offer children a quiet place to read their books. The teachers are as excited as the children! Lots of teachers have taken home David Almond's new book to read this weekend. What children's book are you reading at the moment?



INSIDE THIS ISSUE

- Maths at Alexandra
- Books! Books! Books!
- Children in Need
- Rugby Coaching
- Year 5 trip to the Royal Ballet
- Parents Evening
- Music at Alexandra
- Assemblies
- Dates for the Christmas Productions

CHILDREN IN NEED



Thank you to everyone for your generosity and enthusiasm for Children in Need last month.
The school raised £201.45 for charity.



RUGBY COACHING



This term, our Year 3 and 4 classes have benefited from Rugby coaching from our sporting partners in Haringey. Everyone has been impressed by the enthusiasm of the boys and girls in this competitive sport.

THE ROYAL BALLET

Year 5 enjoyed a production of the Nutcracker at the Royal Ballet last week. Along with a being a wonderful experience, the classes have used the performance as inspiration for their writing this week.

PARENTS EVENING

Letters have gone home for parents meetings next week. Please make sure you return them to the office. We look forward to welcoming you to school and telling you all about your child's progress this term.

MUSIC AT ALEXANDRA

We are very proud of our excellent choir and orchestra. We have invested in these beautiful tops to wear when we next perform!

ASSEMBLIES

Thank you to Year 2
Chile and Year 3
Argentina for two
amazing assemblies
telling us all about your
learning. Year 2, your
brilliant rendition of 'Doh
Re Mi' had all the adults
singing along with you.

Thank you also to Year 3 for an enjoyable assembly today about your learning in History and Science this term. Your song about the seed explained the plant cycle perfectly!

Manjit Dulay and Michelle Ginty

Leadership Team



KEY DATES

Autumn Term 2016

Parents Evening:

Wednesday 7th
December &
Thursday 8th
December

Christmas Production

See schedule below

End of Term Finish Date:

Wednesday 21st December at 2pm

Spring Term 2017

January 3rd 2017— INSET DAY

First day back to school: Wednesday, 4th

January 2017





Christmas Productions
December 2016

Date & Time	Year Group	Location
13 th December 09:30 – 10:30	KS1 Nativity	Main Hall
13 th December 11:00 – 11:45	EYFS Production	Foundation Hall
13 th December 14:30 – 15:30	KS1 Nativity	Main Hall
15 th December 14:00 – 15:00	EYFS Production	Foundation Hall
20th December 14:00 – 15:15	KS2 Carol Concert	Main Hall
20 th December 15:30 – 16:30	Parents Winter Celebration	Main Hall